Mary Tavy and Brentor
Primary EYFS 2023-2024

Autumn Term 2 - Curriculum Newsletter

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the second half of Autumn term, | hope you

had an enjoyable half term holiday. This half term we

continue our learning journey, having laid the foundations for
the academic year ahead.

This newsletter will give you an outline of what your child

will be learning during the second half term, up to

the Christmas holidays. If you have any artefacts or resources
that could enhance or support our curriculum, then please let

a member of the admin team know. If you or anyone you

know could come in and talk to the children and share
experiences and expertise, then we would love to hear from you.
Ms. Keilmann and Mrs Higham will support me in Class One as my
full-time teaching assistants. My PPA will be on

a Tuesday afternoon.

Thank you for your continued support,

Miss Vallance
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Wwhat will our children
be learning in the
curriculum?

English: As writers we will be learning
ourPhase3phonemesandtrickywords. We

will focus onwriting CVCwords. We will continue
to developourgross and fine motorskills to
support muscle development.

Maths: As mathematicians, we willbe focusing
ourmaths lessons on number recognition and
sequendngnumbers within 5. Once we have
strong number recognition, pupils will be
encouraged to subitise smallamounts and count
using oneto one correspondence to 5. We will
alsoexplorecircles, triangles and shapeswith
foursides.

Science: As scientists, we will be exploring'Our
Body'. We will learn the name of the parts of our
bodiesandexplore their functions. We will
explore how our bodieschange and recognising
similarities and differences.

Understanding the world: we will be
identifyinghowis in our family, naming and
identifyingwhat relationtheyare. We will be
discussingplaceseach pupilhas visited with their
family. We will alsobe exploring how people
have different beliefs.

Religious Education: As philosophers we
will be exploring'Whyis Christmass pecial to
Christians?'. We will begin preparations forour
Christmascelebrations within school.

Design and technology: As engineers we
will explore textiles. We will start by exploring
threadingand weaving, using apparatus to learn
how to thread differe nt materials through
objects. We will then move onto exploring paper
weaving. Ourendaim is to create a bookmark,
using the skills we have developed.

Physical Education: As athleteswe will be
exploring gymnastics. We will explore moving in a
variety of different ways, we will learn basic
balancesusing arange ofourbodyparts. We will
discussthe importance of warming our bodies up
atthe startofa lessonas well as cooling them
down attheend.

Music: As musicians we will be learning to listen
to musicand create movementinresponse.
PSHE: As citizens we will continue to develop
our friendships, findingways to deal with conflict
and create appropriate resolutions. We will
continue to explore different emotions and
explore how they can impact our behaviours.
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